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Campus: _______________________________
Submitted by: ___________________________
Contact information:  _____________________
Date: __________________________________

GI Equity Priority #2, Expanding Credit Opportunities for Summer 2023

Funding is available to increase unit attainment for URM and/or Pell Grant students.  Funds need to target first-time freshmen that began fall 2021 or fall 2022 and haven’t attained 30 units at the end of their first year or 60 units at the end of their second year.  

The following award amounts are available:
· 7 campuses @ $175,000 each
· 7 campuses @ $125,000 each
· 9 campuses @ $100,000 each
Requests for funding are due by Tuesday, December 20th  by 5 p.m. Please email to Noelia Gonzalez (ngonzalez@calstate.edu) and Marshall Thomas (mthomas@calstate.edu).

1. How will you market the availability of financial aid to first time freshmen that are URM and/or Pell Grant students that haven’t attained 30 semester units at the end of their first academic year or 60 semester units at the end of their second academic year? 










2. What are the goals for this program and how will you measure the outcome?  For example, if only 10% of your fall 2021 freshmen admits enrolled for summer 2022, what is your goal for the fall 2022 class?  And how do you plan to reach that goal?










3. How will these funds be utilized?  Will the funding be used for financial aid, marketing, additional class offerings? 
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4.  Will there be a comprehensive review of the student’s enrollment and financial aid to ensure that the student is aware of the importance of completing 30 units towards their degree every academic year?  For example, a comparison of unit attainment and progress towards degree compared to financial aid usage? How will the student be informed? What additional on-campus areas will be utilized to ensure students will academically progress, make adjustments to their schedule, etc.?
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